
 

February 8, 2022 

To whom it may concern 

(This is an English translation of the Japanese original) 

 

Company:        SOHGO SECURITY SERVICES CO., LTD. 

Representative:   Yukiyasu Aoyama, 

                                     President and Representative Director 

(Securities Code: 2331, TSE 1st Sec.)  

                          Contact:         Eitoku Kato, General Manager of IR Office 

(Phone: +81-3-3423-2331)  

 

 

Support for the Task Force on Climate-Related Financial Disclosures (TCFD) Recommendations 

 

 

SOHGO SECURITY SERVICES CO., LTD. (“ALSOK”) has announced its support for the 

recommendations of the Task Force on Climate-Related Financial Disclosures (“TCFD”) * established 

by the Financial Stability Board. 

 

In the medium-term management plan GD2025, ALSOK aims to become an resilient integrated safety 

and security solutions provider by promoting the innovation of security business model to meet the 

expanding safe and secure needs in a society with various risks including the climate change. 

 

In line with the disclosure framework recommended by TCFD, we plan to disclose information and 

enhance the content of climate-related risks and potential impacts based on opportunities using climate 

scenario analysis. 

 

Going forward, ALSOK will continue to strive to resolve social issues by responding to the diverse 

needs of our stakeholders, contribute to the realization of a sustainable society, and aim to increase 

corporate value. 

 

* In June 2017, TCFD recommended that companies and organizations should voluntarily grasp and 

disclose information on the financial impact of climate-related risks and opportunities. 


